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Members of the Veterans and Legal Affairs Committee:  I am writing to you about 
LD349,  An Act to Repeal the Laws That Allow Same-Day Voter Registration.  I am 
asking you to vote that this bill OUGHT TO PASS.  There are a lot of people taking 
advantage that they are truly eligible voters.  This is not a good way to insure safe and
legitimate elections.  We should be wary of someone who has had months and months
to register, perhaps years, and never bothered until the day of the election.  Given all 
that time, and nothing was done, would seem to indicate they don't care.  So, why 
now?  I think this has been a bad idea that needs to go.  Please vote OUGHT TO PAS 
on LD349.  Thank you!


